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The United States condemns the cowardly attacks targeting innocent civilians
in London this evening. We understand U.K. police are currently treating
these as terrorist incidents. The United States stands ready to provide any
assistance authorities in the United Kingdom may request.

Our hearts are with the families and loved ones of the victims. We wish a
full and quick recovery to those injured in the attacks. All Americans stand
in solidarity with the people of the United Kingdom.
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